Holy Family St. Vincent de Paul
FOOD PANTRY DRIVE

— ONE DAY ONLY -
Saturday, May 16", 2020
10:00 A.M. to 12 NOON ONLY

Our Holy Family St. Vincent de Paul Food
Pantry which helps neighbors who are
struggling to meet the most basic of needs
— feeding their families —is currently in
need of the following items:

Pasta Cereal (Cold)

Tomato Sauce Instant Mashed Potatoes
Canned Tuna Fish Rice

Canned Chicken Macaroni and Cheese
Peanut Butter Soup

Jelly Canned Pasta

Please note that donations can only be accepted at the pantry on
Saturday, May 16, 2020 from 10am until 12pm, as our buildings are
otherwise closed due to COVID-19.

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTIONS — PLEASE READ
For everyone’s health safety we ask that you adhere to the following procedures when you arrive to make
your donation:

1. Pull up to the pantry garage door - we will have the garage door open

2. Place your groceries in the garage - either on top of a table or on a shelf

3. Return to your vehicle and exit the church parking lot

4. If you arrive and someone is unloading their vehicle, we ask that you wait in your vehicle until they

depart before you pull up to unload your donations.

At noon we will be closing the pantry garage, where the food will then be kept in quarantine for the following
week, so we ask that you do not include any perishable items in the donations as they will spoil before the
food is sorted for distribution to our pantry families.

Thank you and May God richly bless you for your kindness to our neighbors!




